Free Late-Night Breakfast Planned for
SWOSU Students

04.27.2009

Southwestern Oklahoma State University students are getting ready for finals week, and
a free late-night pancake breakfast will be held for all students this Wednesday, April
29, on the Weatherford campus.

The free breakfast is held from 10 p.m. until 12 midnight in the Memorial Student
Center. This is always a popular event for students on the night before the beginning of
spring semester finals.

The all-you-can-eat breakfast is hosted by SWOSU President John Hays and other
administrators who fix and serve the meal.



